
From: karenbr@comcast.net
To: City Council
Subject: APPROVE Comprehensive Plan Docket # 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 12:22:39 AM

Dear Council

RE: APPROVE Comprehensive Plan Docket # 1 on 6/15/15

I think it is CRITICAL that their be an evaluation of whether or not to set a v/c ratio
 limit on collector arterials.    I fear without that assessment, our collector arterials
 could end up with FAR MORE traffic then is appropriate which would result a
 significant reduction in my quality of life, as well as those of my fellow neighbors
 throughout Shoreline.

Please APPROVE Comprehensive Plan Docket #1 so that this potentially harmful
 situation can, at worst case, be assessed, and at best case, be avoided altogether..

Very truly yours, 

Karen Briggs
20450 Richmond Beach Drive NW
Seattle Wa  98177

Sent from Xfinity Connect Mobile App
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